
   
 

 

          26 July 2019 
 
 
To: FCC Office of Engineering and Technology 
 
Subject: Updated Address for Globalstar, Inc. (Applicant) on ELS Application 
 
 
 
In the first section of the application, the street address for Globalstar has been updated to the 
address for our new location on the same street. 
 
The address has been changed from “300 Holiday Square Blvd” to “1351 Holiday Square Blvd”  
 
No other information has been changed. 
 

Current Address: 
Globalstar, Inc. 
1351 Holiday Square Blvd 
Covington, LA  70433 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Weinreich 
 
Manager, Spectrum and Regulatory Engineering 
Globalstar, Inc. 
Phone Number: 301-651-4552 


